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NTM No. 06 of 2021                         23rd March 2021  

   

NOTICE TO MARINERS  
  

FIRTH OF TAY  

  

Marine Website Update 

 

All stakeholders are advised that following a merging of safety management systems, the Marine 

section on Forth Ports’ website has been updated, and has a new look. 

There are no longer separate pages for Scotland and Port of Tilbury, combined pages can now be 

seen, mirroring our joint approach. 

In addition to this, live weather and tide data can now be found under the “Weather & Tides” tab. 

There are individual pages for Tilbury & Tilbury 2, Grangemouth, Leith, Rosyth, Dundee, Buddon 

Ness, and Methil. An example can be seen below: 

 
 

The graph is not currently available on mobile devices but is under development and updates will be 

communicated to all parties. 
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